
Washington Outboard Club 
P.O. Box 1226 

West Sacramento, CA  95961 
Membership Meeting 

June 16, 2022 
 
 

The meeting was called to order by Commodore Thurman Watson at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Commodore Thurman Watson read the May 12, 2022 minutes and they were approved 
as read. 
 
Purser Report: 
 
Income from all sources: $29,197.93: City of West Sacramento $15,875.00, 
Membership Renewals $13,279.00, Clothing Sales $41.00, Interest $2.51. 
 
Expenses $4,676.78: Insurance $1,748.75, David L. Kelly $900.00, Misc. stores 
$841.15, CPA $395.00, Staples $369.77, City of West Sacramento $175.00, VFW 
$165.00, Jon Daniel $75.00, Print Shop $7.11. 
 
Funds available end of May 1, 2022: $181,718.28 
Funds available end of May 1, 2021: $144,928.16 
 
The Board approved an increase in the budget for our ramp repair from $125,000.00 to 
$150,000.00.  
 
The budget was approved as presented.  
 
Secretary Report: 
 
As of June 1, 2022, there are 594 WOC.  133 are West Sacramento residents 
representing (23%).  There are 183 applicants on the Wait List 24 of these are West 
Sacramento residents.  
 
Commodore Watson informed the membership of the renewal dates and process.  
Renewal forms were mailed to all members mid-May with renewal forms and checks 
due to Secretary Lee by July 31, 2022.  If you have not received a renewal form contact 
the Secretary.  Window stickers will be mailed back to paid members as soon as 
possible.   
 
Ramp Update – Commodore Watson announced that the project is moving ahead and 
ramp drawings are pending engineering’s final signature.  The project is tentatively 
scheduled to begin mid-July. 
 



Tom Padilla – Volunteer Coordinator, announced that normal meeting volunteers will be 
needed for July and each month after for the 2022-2023 year.  
 
Monthly Calendar update – Commodore Watson asked that members please check the 
website for Port User Group activities, Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursdays are 
normally high use in the evenings during the summer months and exclusive use on the 
weekends for most of the day. Please check the calendar before you come out and plan 
on parking in the upper parking area.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m.  
 
Thurman Watson Commodore filling for Secretary Tom Lee 
 


